On June 24, 2022, the 3rd meeting of the Council of the Heavy Ion Laboratory at the University of Warsaw took place. During the deliberations, the report of the Director of ŚLCJ UW, Dr. Paweł J. Napiorkowski, and the report of the meeting of the Experimental Committee in April 2022, delivered by prof. W. Trzaska were presented. During the meeting, decisions were made to improve the functioning of the facility; incl. changes in the organizational chart of the Laboratory have been approved. The Council issued a positive opinion on the application of the SLCJ Directorate for approval to announce 3 competitions for the position of assistant professor in the specialization of experimental nuclear physics, radiobiology, and radiochemistry.
During the session, the merits of prof. Muhsina N. Harakeh were discussed,  in connection with the application for the award of the title of Honorary Professor of the Institute of Nuclear Physics of the Polish Academy of Sciences. The Scientific Leader of the Laboratory, prof. Krzysztof Rusek has been chosen as the reviewer of the candidate's output. 
At the end of the meeting, prof. Adam Maj presented the information from NuPECC's work. Then there was the so-called presentation of a young scientist, during which Dr. Aleksandra Sentkowska delivered a seminar entitled "What do Zhejiang tea and the cyclotron have in common?". During the presentation, new research directions currently implemented in the OPBR group were discussed, as well as research perspectives for the future, including the study of polyphenolic compounds as potential ligands for radiochemical analysis.
Finally, after the information, prof. Mieczysław Budzyński on the state of cooperation with the Institute in Dubna, it was proposed to prepare a summary of Poland's many years of presence at the United Institute for Nuclear Research.

